
MEMO 

To: Park Board 

From: Greg Vitale, Director of Parks and Recreation 

Date: March 3, 2020 

Re: Billy Casper Golf Awards Recognition 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

On February 21, the Midwest region of Billy Casper Golf hosted their annual awards dinner to recognize 
top performers within the region.  Centennial Park won two individual awards.  Paulette Hobson was 
awarded the Salesperson of the Year.   Paulette beat budget by 13%, increasing revenue by over 
$85,000.  Matt Brackins won the top food and beverages operation award.  Matt beat revenue budget 
by $104,000 and prior year by $98,000.  Plus, his guest reviews for cuisine were consistently 5 stars.  
Centennial Park was also nominated for Facility of the Year and ACE the Guest Experience for customer 
service.  There are over 25 facilities in the region.    
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


